
 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

TO: Members of the Board of Supervisors 

  

FROM: Glenn Russell, Ph.D. 

 Director 

 

DATE: October 25, 2010 

 

RE: Coastal Commission suggested modifications to the County and Montecito Land Use 

and Development Codes - Request to continue to November 9, 2010 

 

 

On September 7, 2010, your Board continued the discussion on the Coastal Commission staff 

suggested modifications to the County and Montecito Land Use and Development Codes to the 

November 2, 2010 Board hearing. 

 

The Planning and Development Department respectfully requests that this item be continued to 

November 9, 2010 as the new Coastal Commission staff report is not expected to be available 

until Thursday, October 28, 2010. This does not provide adequate time to review the report and 

disseminate the information to your Board and the public prior to the November 2
nd

 hearing. 

 

 

 

 


